
Tiger Family,

Welcome to the second semester! We were so happy to have hosted almost 400 members of the
community for December 19th's SELF Expo. We're proud of the staff and students who pulled off
a fantastic look into the CCHS experiential learning model. We're also excited to announce
that on February 22nd, from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM, our senior class (with a few juniors and
sophomores sprinkled in) will showcase their Capstones to the community during the Capstone
Expo. On this night and the following, we will also hold the annual Capstone Competition with
$10,000 cash and scholarship prizes on the line. Please come out to support our seniors and
see what a difference they've made in the community with their passion projects. The
competition is open to the public, so we invite you to join and watch the best of the best
compete.

The Career Development Incentive Program numbers are in, and once again, CCHS ranks amongst
the top schools in the state in earning these certifications for our students. Each
certificate represents industry-standard certification that our students must train and test
to achieve. Each certificate also earns our school money to reinvest in the programs so that
students learn the industry's most advanced technology. Here are the state-wide numbers as
reported by the Colorado Department of Education:

Top 5 Colorado CDIP Earning Schools
School                     20-21     21-22
Warren Tech                            784
Canon City High School                  489               560
Grandview High School                  257
Coronado High School                   244
Adams City High School                 241
Centaurus High School        236
Warren Tech                  233
Boulder Technical Edu Ctr    171
Eaglecrest High School       135
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Counselor Corner



Coming up...

Consistent with past years, our school district will administer the BIMAS universal
screener. CCHS will be administering this semester's screener during the week of
February 6th. If you would like more information, and to opt your child out of the
screener, please see the Opt Out form that was sent home on January 18th via the

automated parent notification system. Opt Out forms are due back by February 1st.

Week of February 6 - BIMAS 

February 22 at 6 pm - Capstone Expo 

 February 18 - Dinner Theater
February 21 - Winter Band Concert





Senior Spotlight of the Month

Karlee Dell
Lions Student 
of the Month

Bailey Turner
Rotarian of 
the Month

Everyday Matters.

Drayton Evans
-Knowledge-



Nominated by: Mr. Addington

Dakota Hix
-Agency-



Nominated by: Mr. Addington


